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The present gas and license tax are already excessive.  Both of these taxes have 

already been increased in the last two years.  You, as the representatives of the 

people, should be aware of the still increasing consumer prices that affect all of us.   

More added  taxes on top of heavy taxes is unacceptable and in this present 

economy is unwarrented.   Please consider alternative means to restructure your 

budget to better meet the peoples needs.  Thank you.   


